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Did we learn nothing from the destruction of the Owens Valley? 
I am against centralized remote solar installations. We should be promoting point-of-use solar such as rooftops and industrial
installations on parking lots and warehouses. Solar film, etc. etc. 
Environmental considerations aside, remote solar installations and transmission lines are much more vulnerable to being destroyed
by 
sabotage and fallen power lines are one of the biggest causes of wildfire. 
No remote solar installations, it's old technology. Let's move out of the 70s. 
Nicole Panter 
, CA


